
 

 

BARN ELMS WORKING HOURS UPDATE  
 
 
Work at our Barn Elms site is progressing well as we continue with the shaft construction works. 
 
From Tuesday 27 August, as part of our shaft excavation works, we will be extending our working hours at 
Barn Elms for approximately 8 weeks. This is while we carry out sprayed concrete lining (SCL) works in the 
shaft. SCL will be used to line the shaft with concrete and this requires a very high level of quality control. 
 
Following discussions with London Borough of Wandsworth, our working hours have been extended. The 
team will now be working from 7am until 7pm for the duration of these 8 weeks, with a one hour start up 
and shut down period on either side of these hours.  
 
The extended working hours will only be from Monday to Friday. Saturday working hours will continue as 
normal. 
 
We will continue to monitor noise and dust levels and use best practice to minimise any disruption. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you feel affected by Tideway’s work, you can contact Tideway’s Helpdesk and ask to speak to your local 
Mitigation and Compensation Lead, who will then be able to support and advise you on the Independent 
Compensation Panel (ICP). 

Duration of work 
• Tuesday 27 August: extended working hours for 8 

weeks, 7am – 7pm 

• Saturdays: 8am – 1pm  

• One hour start up and shut down periods either 
side of working hours 
 
 

 

What to expect 

• Works between 7am – 7pm will be mainly within the 
shaft 

 
What will we do 

• We will monitor dust and noise levels 

• Best practical means to minimise noise 
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